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May 10, 2017 

 

 

 Meeting was opened at 7:05 Chairman Robert Andreola. Commissioners present 

were Pamela Fields, Lyn Lovell, Ron Marino, Robert Samiagio and Mary Villani. Anne 

Lamontagne was absent. Associate Commissioners Steve Zaloga and Mike D’Nello.  

Minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted on motion of Pam Fields and Ron 

Marino. 

 We discussed what special program for Milford Day.; Lyn reported that Paul 

Surapine would not be using the upstairs. It was decided that no one would go to Town 

Park and pass out information on the Historical Museum; instead we would set a table 

outside of Memorial Hall. Pam Fields and Mary Villani would sell some of our books and 

memorabilia.  

            Mike D’Nello asked that we look into the authenticities of the scout kerchief.  

           We passed around the new saber sword that had been given to us by Mark Cabral 

it came from the Murphy at 317 Purchase St.  Mark also gave the museum two framed 

pictures of the North Purchase Grammar School alumni association. He also gave us an 

account book mostly for boot and shoes work. It was owned by Daniel Murphy.  

            Motion to adjourn at 7:50 by Pam and seconded by Mary Villani. The next 

meeting to be held on June 14th at 7pm. 

 

 

 Respectfully submitted  

 

 

 Lyn Lovell, by acting secretary 

 

 


